
Consultation concerning a ban on live
animal exports

You will be interested to know that the Government has now launched a
consultation concerning a ban on live animal exports:

https://consult.defra.gov.uk/transforming-farm-animal-health-and-welfare-team
/improvements-to-animal-welfare-in-transport/

The consultation gives you an opportunity to register your views and will be
open until 28 January 2021.
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